
 

 

600 New Jersey Avenue, NW, Washington, DC  20001-2095 

PHONE 202-662-9042 

reachICAP@georgetown.edu 

 
INSTITUTE FOR CONSTITUTIONAL ADVOCACY AND PROTECTION 

 

Mr. Scott Harris, Clerk 

Supreme Court of the United States 

1 First Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20543 

 

July 12, 2022 

 

Re: City of Anaheim v. Valenzuela, No. 21-1598 

 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

 

Petitioner in the above-referenced matter filed its Petition for a Writ of Certiorari on June 24, 

2022.  Respondents’ Brief in Opposition is currently due July 28, 2022.  Respondents 

respectfully request, under Rule 30.4 of the Rules of this Court, a 60-day extension to and 

including September 26, 2022, within which to file the Brief in Opposition.  This is 

Respondents’ first request for an extension, and Petitioner does not oppose it.  

 

The extension is requested because Respondents recently retained the undersigned as counsel, 

and the additional time is necessary to allow counsel an adequate opportunity to review the 

record, study the relevant case law, and prepare the brief.  The undersigned counsel also has 

several other briefs with approaching deadlines.  Moreover, we have been notified that at least 

one amicus brief will be filed in support of the petition, making the additional time necessary to 

review amici’s arguments and respond to them as appropriate in the Brief in Opposition.  

 

Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
 

Kelsi Brown Corkran 

202-661-6728 

kbc74@georgetown.edu 
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